
ST MEWAN PARISH COUNCIL 

 
 

 

Sticker Car Park Consultation 

 

Resident Questionnaire  

 
Dear Resident, 

The Parish Council is consulting on an updated Draft Order Parking Order and would 

appreciate your feedback. The consultation is taking place between 11th May 2022 and 1st  

June 2022 therefore your response is needed by 1st June 2022 to be considered. 

The background to bringing in a Parking Order on Sticker Car Park is due to the number of 

complaints received by the Parish Council regarding abandoned and unroadworthy vehicles 

in Sticker Car Park, leaving residents wanting to use the halls or businesses unable to park 

and how the council are not protecting a Parish Council owned asset. To be able to control 

the vehicles which use the Car Park, the Parish Council needs a Parking Order. A Draft 

Parking Order was prepared and consulted on in 2020.  

The responses were considered, and the majority of replies agreed that space was of a 

premium and the unroadworthy and abandoned vehicles needed removing. Residents 

raised concerns regarding the cost of the permit (£250) and displaced vehicles parking on 

the roads. Councillors listened to these concerns and agreed that the main objective was to 

remove the abandoned/ unroadworthy vehicles, therefore a peppercorn permit charge 

would achieve this main aim, and resolved a 12 month permit would be £1, on production 

of a V5 registration document proving local address and a current MOT proving roadworthy. 

Amendments to the Draft Parking Order were made and this will address all the concerns, 

solve the current problems and protect a council asset.  

The Draft Parking Order is available to view on the Parish Council Website. If you would like 

a paper copy, please contact the Deputy Clerk. 

Please complete the attached consultation questionnaire and return either via email to: 

deputyclerk@stmewanparishcouncil.gov.uk or post to Parish Clerk, Tre Bethan, The Chase, 

Sticker, St Austell PL26 7HL.  

Any questions please phone Amanda Kendall, Deputy Clerk on 07749246925 

 

mailto:deputyclerk@stmewanparishcouncil.gov.uk


Consultation questionnaire. 

 

Name……………………………………………….. 

Postcode……………………………………………. 

 

1. Do you agree Sticker Car Park is a valuable asset and should be improved?       

YES/NO 

If no why? 

 

 

 

 

2. Do you agree a height restriction should be placed on the car park to stop large 

vehicles?  YES/NO 

If no why? 

 

 

 

 

3. Do you agree local businesses should be supported by free parking during the day? 

YES/NO 

If no why? 

 

 

4. Do you agree the Halls should be supported by free parking during the day? 

YES/NO 

If no why? 

 

 

 

 

5. Do you agree a £1 peppercorn resident permit fee is acceptable to control parking 

(annual)? 

YES/NO 

If no why? 

 

 

 



 
6. Do you agree the permits should be offered to the houses inside the circle on the 

map above, who do not have adequate off-street parking, to avoid the displacement 

of vehicles? 

YES/NO 

If no why? 

 

 

 

 

7. Do you agree, everyone inside the circle on the map, who doesn’t have off-street 

parking, must have an opportunity to purchase one permit before a second is 

purchased? 

YES/NO 

If no why? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Additional sheet for houses within the circle: 

Will you be requiring a permit at £1 per annum? 

 

If yes: 

Do you currently have any off-street parking at your property? 

 

 

Will you require additional permits if available? 

 

 

Name: 

Address: 

 

Contact number: 

Email: 

 

Privacy Notice: 
This notice sets out the basis on which we collect, use and disclose your personal data 

during the consultation process and your rights within the process. 

The Council collects your name, address and contact details, including email address and 

telephone number. Officers and Councillors will have access to the data.  

 

The Council takes the security of your data seriously. We have internal policies and controls 

in place to ensure that your data is not lost, accidentally destroyed, misused or disclosed. 

Your data will be destroyed 6 months after the Parking Order is Made and you do not 

require a permit. 

You are under no statutory or contractual obligation to provide data to the Council during 

the consultation process. However, if you do not provide the information, we may not be 

able to process your response. 

 

 


